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GROUNDFISH ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON FUTURE WORKLOAD PLANNING 
 
The Groundfish Advisory Subpanel (GAP) reviewed the documents under this agenda item and 
offers the following comments and suggestions. 
 
Referencing the Preliminary Year-at-a-Glance Summary, the GAP suggests: 
 

• Subsequent to Council action earlier this week regarding Mothership Utilization, the GAP 
suggests adding selection of a preliminary preferred alternative (PPA) for this issue to the 
September Council agenda.  
 

PFMC 
3/10/21 

https://www.pcouncil.org/documents/2021/02/c-6-attachment-1-pacific-council-workload-planning-preliminary-year-at-a-glance-summary.pdf/

